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Dear Chairman Goldner, 
 
Enclosed please find Northern Utilities, Inc.’s responses to Commission Record Requests 
1 through 10, issued by Procedural Order dated March 23, 2022.   
 
Northern is providing redacted and confidential versions of the following record request 
attachments:  
 
NHPUC RR 1-04 Filing Requirement Schedules and RevReq Schedules 
NHPUC RR 1-04 Revised RevReq Schedules 
NHPUC RR 1-04 Schedule CGDN-6 
 
The Company has a good faith basis for seeking confidential treatment of the documents 
pursuant to Puc 203.08(d) and intends to submit a motion for confidential treatment 
regarding these attachments at or before the commencement of the hearing in the above-
referenced proceeding. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions that you may have regarding the 
enclosed responses. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Patrick H. Taylor 

cc: Service List 


